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Alexia Kapranos

From: Kevin Gordon 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 May 2023 4:59 pm
To: Registrar
Subject: TAB Authorisation Variation

Hi there,   
 
I write in opposition to the upcoming proposal with TAB / Entain.  
 
I'm a consumer of sports gambling with Betfair and Bet365 accounts, betting small amounts on occasion for leisure.  
 
The upcoming proposal will create a market monopoly, and is intended to create a monopoly, with certain negative 
consequences for NZ consumers. 
 
If say Walmart took over The Warehouse in NZ, with an agreement to fund local NZ clothes manufacturers, in turn 
for all clothes retailers apart from The Warehouse being forced to close doors, the NZ public would be outraged.  
 
Regards,  
Kevin  
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